

April 30, 2018

May is definitely a busy month!

<u>Tuesday, May 1</u> – Fourth Grade will be attending Frontier Days with Mrs. West. Home and School Meeting – 7:00 pm

Wednesday, May 2 - Confirmation practice, SCM Church, 6:00 pm

<u>Thursday, May 3</u> – The students (K-6) will be performing at Young-at-Heart and Deer Trail immediately following their lunch. Students will be transported by the School District bus.

<u>Friday, May 4</u> – Confirmation for our Sixth Graders—5:30 pm, meeting with the Bishop, SCM lounge. 7:00 pm, Confirmation, SCM Church.

Students will finish their assessments within the next two weeks.

The choir has been asked to perform a couple of their songs from our spring program for our local Retired Teachers' Association on Monday, May 7th at 6:00 pm at the Outlaw Inn. If your child wishes to perform, please return the form by Thursday, May 3rd. A donation for the school will be presented to us. Thank you for your consideration. It is a wonderful way to market our school.

RETIRED TEACHERS' PERFORMANCE FORM

| NAME_ | | | |
|-------|--|--|---|
| | | | _ |

My child will perform for the Retired Teachers' group, Monday, May 7.

Please have your child at the Outlaw Inn by 5:45 pm in their Spirit shirts.